
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

The Person County Board of Commissioners, by action at its meeting on 
September 6, 2016, has cancelled the Public Hearing scheduled for September 
19, 2016 at 7:00pm regarding Application for Solid Waste Disposal Franchise 
Ordinance for the Upper Piedmont Landfill in Person County. 
 
 

Brenda B. Reaves, NCCCC, CMC 
Clerk to the Board 


